
                                                                                       
 
 
Notice No: DSW/052/22 
Dated : 22nd September, 2022 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

DIPAVALI HOLIDAYS 
 

All the students of IAER are hereby informed that due to “Kalipuja” and “Bhai Dooja” all 
the classes will remain suspend from 24/10/22 Monday to 27/10/22 Thursday. There will 
be no academic activities on those days in the college campus. 
 
All the classes will be resumed as usual from 28/10/22 Friday. For more information can 
contact to the course coordinator MS DEBOSMITA MOITRA. 
 
 
 
 

SD- DEAN (SW) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


